

Topic: Executive Summary - Aug 22, 2022, Board Meeting

Date: August 25, 2022

From: Cameron Mateika, Superintendent/CEO

- 1. A presentation was provided by Patti Hack on the New Teacher Training model that will be used by Swan Valley School Division. First and Second year teachers will have opportunities throughout the year to attend training sessions on several key topics. Patti also reviewed a new format for teacher evaluation that focuses on Professional Growth.
- 2. The board reviewed credit acquisitions for grade nine mathematics and ELA for the 20-21 school year. Those results were compared to the last 10 years of data from our school division.
- 3. The plan for instituting the Numeracy Achievement Program (NAP) within all Grade 4-8 classrooms was discussed. All Principals will report their data to the board beginning in February. The results will be monitored throughout the school year to determine the effectiveness of the program.
- 4. The policy and protocol for classroom visitors and presenters was reviewed.
- 5. Staffing and NITT course offerings were reviewed.